

Correspondence: PO Box 1139, Gumeracha SA 5233

Richard Stafford (Secretary) Mobile: 0432 664 824 Email: <a href="mailto:secretary@saroa.com.au">secretary@saroa.com.au</a> Website: <a href="mailto:secretary@saroa.com.au">www.saroa.com.au</a>



## **VENUE:**

Morphettville Race-course Chairman's Room

## DATE:

Saturday, 17 September 2016 11.30 am to 2.00 pm

Light lunch and complimentary drink on arrival.

Cash bar and TAB facilities provided

Free entry to the Racecourse to Members only by showing the current 2016/2017 membership card

**RSVP:** 10 September 2015 via <a href="www.saroa.com.au">www.saroa.com.au</a> **Phone:** 0432 664 824 or email <a href="mailto:secretary@saroa.com.au">secretary@saroa.com.au</a>



| $\gg$      |                      |
|------------|----------------------|
| <b>8</b> 3 | Dear SAROA Member(s) |

Have you been thinking about joining the SAROA Committee? If so, here is your chance. We have one committee vacancy following the resignation of Gary Collis. Keryn Corr and Wendy Daken are required by our constitution to resign on a rotational basis and have offered themselves for re-election.

We invite interested parties to nominate to become committee members. Nominations must be made in writing by 3 September 2016 by completing the form below and forwarding it to:
Richard Stafford

Secretary

PO Box 1139

GUMERACHA SA 5233 or email to secretary@saroa.com.au

**PLEASE NOTE**: You can only join the committee or vote if you are a financial member.